On December 18, Deputy Ministerof Science and Education Hasan/ Hasanli met
with adelegation'headed by the Rector of the/lstanbul Technical University ofithe
Republic of Turkey, Dr. Ismail Koyuncu.

During the: meeting, -the- sides discussed- current status and prospects of
cooperation-between the higher educational institutions in.our.country-and the
Istanbul Technical University.
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